
 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                         24th November 2023 
Dear Families, 

 

We are very pleased to be able to send home your child’s completed Happiness Passport. This is a 

supportive document that focuses on your child’s wellbeing and happiness and how we can best 

support them to be all that they can be. We believe happiness is vitally important for our health, 

relationships, learning and so much more.  

 

Your child’s class team has worked hard to ensure the Happiness Passport is as personalised and 

meaningful as possible and we hope you feel that it truly reflects your child and your family. 

Thank you for any contributions you have already given to help this process. If you would like 

anything added or changed in anyway please do let your class teacher know. 

 

The idea is that this document can be shared with anyone who supports or spends significant 

time with your child, whether that be during the school day, after school or on the weekends. We 

know how important consistency is and we hope that by sharing your child’s Happiness Passport 

with the various people in their life, we will all be in a better place to offer consistent support, in 

the best way for them. 

 

We are hopeful that their Happiness Passport will also help new people get to know them better, 

so if your child is starting a new club or respite setting or getting ready to transition to college, 

we believe this will be a great way for us to share important information that will help. 

 

Please read through your child’s Happiness Passport and if you are happy with the content 

included, please sign the front cover as pictured below and send back to school. We will then 

send a copy home for you to keep. If you would like any more copies please let you class teacher 

know.  

 

If you would like anything to be amended please either write it on the Happiness Passport or call 

your class teacher to discuss. It is very much intended to be a working document and we will 

continue to update it as needed to reflect any changes throughout the school year. We really 

want you to be happy and in agreement with everything included, so please do let us know if we 

can make any improvements. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Charlotte Downs 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


